E0 3529

NOV 15 1954

Rear Admiral Carl F. Espe, USN Director of Naval Intelligence OP NAV (32) Room 5C 572, The Pentagon Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Admiral Espe:

Commander Nathaniel D. McClure, USN, recently completed the Basic Intelligence Course conducted by the Agency's Office of Training. I am pleased to inform you that Commander McClure's record in the course was a highly satisfactory one. He followed the subject matter with close attention, and he completed all assignments required of the training group.

I hope that Commander McClure derived benefits from the course that will make him a more useful officer in your organization.

Sincerely yours,

for MATTHEW PAIRD
Director of Training

OTR/ITD/HMS:jmh (10 November 1954)

Distribution:

Original & 1 - Addressee

1 - DTR

1 - Subj. File

1 - Chrono.

Document No. 034

NO CHANGE in Class.

DECLASSIFIED

Class. CHANGED TO: TS S C

Auth: DDA REG. 77/1763

Approved For Release 2001/07/17 : CIA-RDP61-00017A000200060008-7 By: 010